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INT. LOW BUDGET MORNING TALK SHOW SET
 
DEBBIE, a local news channel morning talk show host is sitting 
on a couch holding index cards.
 

DEBBIE
Good Morning  central Arkansas 
metropolitan area and surrounding 
towns, happy first day of spring! 
Please welcome our first guest, 
Joanne of Joanne’s cleaning co.

 
Fake Applause, Joanne walks in and takes a seat
 

JOANNE
Good morning! Its so nice to see 
everyone. Today I’m going to give 
you some tips to jump start your 
spring cleaning! The easiest place 
to start is your winter wardrobe. 
Now that it’s getting warmer out 
you can swap out your heavy, bulky 
winter wear for your cool summer 
styles. To do this you simply move 
your summer stack to the front of 
the room and push your winter 
stack back into the corner, make 
sure to have your cell phone handy 
incase you get trapped under your 
belongings, safety first! Now is 
also a good time to re-organize 
your newspapers, mail, and loose 
papers by creating new stacks from 
outdated ones. Stacking is a good 
habit to get into, it can really 
turn an overwhelming mess into 
just a mess. There are also a 
couple things you can do 
throughout the year to make your 
life easier. A simple way to keep 
the grime at bay is to keep adding 
to your piles, your towels can’t 
get dirty if they’re under your 
dish collection. Instead of 
constantly not taking out the 
trash, you can designate a “trash 
room” in your house. 

   (MORE)
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JOANNE (CONT’D)
This makes it easier to 
distinguish what’s trash and 
what’s not to the uneducated eye. 
If you need help with your spring 
cleaning you can book my cleaning 
services at JoanneCleaningCo.com, 
Joanne Cleaning Co where the mess 
is always blessed! 
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